
       

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

        

          

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child 

on 

Friday 13th December 2019 

1:30pm-3:00pm 

Come along with your child and view our fantastic school! 

www.camphillps.co.uk 

Have a look at what we 

have been up to! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.camphillps.co.uk/

